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December 19, 2013

)

Professdr Seth A. Panitch
5472 Park Avenue
Tuscaloosa, AL, 35406

Dear Proﬁesao{%‘a.;tch:

It is my pleasure to inform you that you have been chosen as the recipient of
the 2013 Burnum Distinguished Faculty Award. As a recipient of this
prestigious award, you will join a remarkable group of our most distinguished
faculty. t

The Burnum Award recognizes faculty members who ate excellent scholars
and teachers. Your creative achievements inspire your students and bring
credit to The University of Alabama. We are proud to have you as a faculty
member who exemplifies the integration of teaching, research, and setvice.

Dean David Francko, chairman of the Burnum Award Committee, will
contact you to coordinate argangements for your public lecture and awards

dinner.

You are most deserving of this honot, and we are proud of your
accomplishments.

Sincerely,

Judy Bonner
President
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c Dz, Joe Benson
Dean David Francko
Dean Robert F, Olin
Professor William Teague
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January 6, 2014

Professor Seth A, Panitch
Department of Theatre and Dance
The University of Alabama
Tuscaloosa, Alabama 35487

S
Deat Professo%ﬁtch: _

Congratulations on being named the thirty-fourth winner of the Burnum
Distinguished Faculty Award. As you know, this award is to recognize and
promote excellence in reseatch, scholarshipl and teaching. You have
demonstrated supetior creative achievements and a profound dedication to the
art of teaching, all of which are distinctive and bring credit to the academic
community. As Chair of the Burnum Award Committee, I can assure you that
we are all impressed with your accomplishments.

As President Bonner pointed out to you in her letter, there will be an
oppottunity for you to give a public lecture, followed by a reception, and
dinner in the spring semester (probably April). We will be in touch with you

about specific plans. Call me if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

CnS2

Dawvid A. Francko
Associate Provost and Dean of the Graduate School
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c: Professotr William Teague



